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12th May 2022 

FAO: Parents & Carers of Year 9 Students 
 

RE: Head of Year 9  
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Stevens (Head of Year 9) will be leaving her current role and the school on 
Friday 13th May 2022. I would like to take this opportunity to thank her for all her efforts in the education and 
pastoral care of the young people at Denton Community College, we wish her all the luck in all her future 
endeavours.  
 
Your children`s education comes first and we wanted to assure you that this Head of Year position will not 
remain vacant for long. We have already recruited to the post and will welcome Miss Doherty as a permanent 
Head of Year 9 on Wednesday 18th May 2022. Miss Doherty joins us from Holy Trinity CofE Secondary School, 
Crawley and brings a wealth of experience with her. 
 
Upon joining us, Miss Doherty will send an introduction letter by email, to all Parents and Carers of Year 9 
students. This will include all of her contact details. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Mrs Wilson, Assistant 
Headteacher (Attitudes & Ethos) and she will readily address any concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr Greg Rule 
Headteacher 
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